
 United Nations  S/2006/975

  
 

Security Council  
Distr.: General 
13 December 2006 
 
Original: English 

 

 
06-65983 (E)    141206     
*0665983* 

  Letter dated 13 December 2006 from the President of the 
Security Council to the Secretary-General 
 
 

 I have the honour to inform you that your letter dated 8 December 2006 
(S/2006/974) concerning your recommendation that the mandate of the United 
Nations Peacebuilding Support Office in Guinea-Bissau be extended to 
31 December 2007 has been brought to the attention of the members of the Security 
Council. They take note of the information and proposal contained in your letter. 
 
 

(Signed) Nassir Abdulaziz Al-Nasser 
President of the Security Council 

 


